

From: Ray Gallucci *MM*
To: ManAx
Date: Tuesday, October 07, 2003 10:37AM
Subject: Re: Fwd: Revised schedule meeting on MA Interim Feasibility

The latter may be especially appropriate now with the impending draft of the NRC/EPRI Fire Risk Requantification Study from JS Hyslop.

>>> Eva Brown 10/07/03 10:32AM >>> *MM*

That's okay. I won't be able to attend. However, I like what I've heard in the last few days from Ray suggesting moving ahead with the qualitative criteria and engaging Research to deal with the feasibility of a quantitative criteria in the long term schedule.

Eva

>>> David Diec Tuesday, October 07, 2003 10:16:50 AM >>> *MM*
forgot to include you. We will discuss RES draft report and Ray's proposed interim feasibility acceptance criteria..

David Diec
U.S. NRC
Project Manager, DRIP/RPRP
Office Phone: 301-415-2834
Fax: 301-415-2002
Email: dtd@nrc.gov

CC: J. S. Hyslop

N-13